
 

 

No. F-2/2021                                                        05th February, 2021 

 

N O T I C E 

 
 

FIRST YEAR (B.TECH.) STUDENTS  

(ALL BRANCHES) : A.Y. 2020-21 

 

 

 First Year (B.Tech.) students, admitted to this college during the academic year 

2020-21 are requested to note that there will be an online-orientation program conducted 

for them on the 09th of February 2021. 

 
The orientation will be held on Tuesday, the 09th of February 2021, at 10.00 a.m. 

via the Microsoft Teams platform. The online link for the orientation and all other details 

will be sent to the students in due course of time. 

 
 Best of Luck & Good wishes to all the students!  

 

 

        

 

 

       Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                      (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


